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km 3 UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
b‘lm“‘;‘ REGION 11

6TH AND WALNUT STREETS
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19108

September 22, 1976

z e :,; J v'
Mr. Jan A. Norris so -dao “3 k-‘ ,‘"'i 3/

Environmental Project Manager

Qffice of Nurlear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 22055

Dear Mr. Norris:

This letter is to advise you that comments by the Environmental
Protection Agency on the Draft Supplement to the Final Environ-
mental Statement for Three Mile Island Nuclear Statiom, Unit

2, will be late in reaching you. We request an extension of
time for our comments until October 1, 1976, as d_scussed in
our telephone conversation of September 22.

Very Truly Yours,

L B yrir.

Lee Bettenhausen
Regicnal Radiaticn Representative

CC: S. F. Thoumsian (3WA22)
W. N. Thomasscon (AW=349)
P. J. Anderson (A-104
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